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Tender Notice  

Mercy Corps is a non-religious, non-profit, and non-governmental international humanitarian 
organization.  
 
Mercy Corps is seeking qualified contractors: PRE-QUALIFICATION FOR DESIGN, 
SUPPLY, AND CONSTRUCTION OF SOLAR POWER WATER SUPPLY SCHEMES IN AFAR, 
OROMIA, AND SOMALI REGIONS. 
  
If you are interested in submitting a technical offer, you should collect the Request for Prequalification 
and submit it according to the guidelines below: 

1. Request for Prequalification of DESIGN, SUPPLY AND CONSTRUCTION OF SOLAR 
POWER WATER SUPPLY SCHEMES IN AFAR, OROMIA, AND SOMALIA REGIONS 
can be picked up from the following addresses: Addis Ababa office: Yeka Sub-City, Kebele 08, House 
No. 377; Hayahulet, Tel. +251-11-1-110777, P. O. Box 14319. Gode office: Kebele 03, House No. New, 
Tel.No.+251-25-7-760677, P.O. Box:334. Negelle Borena office: Kebele 03, Tel. No. +251-46-445-
0188/46-445-0889, P.O. Box:116. Mercy Corps Aba’ala or Gode, Jigjiga, Dollo Ado, and Negelle 
Field Offices.  
 

2.  Bidders can send an email to et-tender-questions@mercycorps.org and Request for 
PREQUALIFICATION Document. Requests sent without a description and a Tender reference 
number may not be considered. Requests for pre-qualification documents and supplier 
information forms sent by email after 19th Aug 2025 5:00 PM will not be considered. 

Completed Technical documents and Supplier Information Forms must be submitted to Mercy Corps by 
Aug 19th, 2025, 05:00 PM. 

Email completed technical documents to et-tender-questions@mercycorps.org with the Tender 
Reference number in the email subject line as noted in the RFQ.  

Mercy Corps reserves the right to reject all or part of the bids. 


